

RECEPTION WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 10th of January 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome back! Happy New Year!

Hope you had a lovely winter break.

What a lovely first week back we have had.

In phonics we are practicing our sounds, blending words, reading tricky words as well as reading and writing sentences.

In Maths we have been focusing on number bonds to 5.



SOUNDS OF THE WEEK:

Focus sounds - ch, sh, th

Digraph (two letters making one sound) - all

Reading simple words eg sat, mat, cat

TRICKY WORDS:

no

to

go into

the

he me

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

Please practice the tricky words at home, reading and writing all sounds that have been taught so far and reading/writing words. Lots of children are also starting to write sentences and practice with doing this at home will really support them.

Children should have a healthy morning snack and a separate lunch. No chocolate, sweets or nuts.

Lots of water as children are not able to fill their bottles up in school.

It is great to see most of the children once the doors open. Remember school starts at 7am and finishes at 12:45pm.

Remember to bring library folders, reading folders and Arabic folders on the correct day – see class teacher for more information.



RECEPTION WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 10th of January 2021

LIBRARY:

Library Books - Unfortunately, children who do not return their books on their library day will not be allowed to take new books out. So please always make sure library books are returned on time.

KS1 story of the week - "THE SQUIRRELS WHO SQUABBLED"



ARABIC:

Please bring Arabic folders to school. Work can be uploaded to Class Dojo.









Photos of the Week







